
To the Marshall County Sewer District Board: 
 
I am writing in support of the sewer project, but I wish to do so without my name being publicly 
posted. Many supporters, like me, have chosen to remain quiet because of the ruthless and 
personal attacks being made on social media by opponents of the project. What’s even more 
troubling is seeing elected officials actively engaging with and feeding this negativity online — 
behavior that is both unprofessional and divisive. 
 
The truth is, there is help available for residents who may fear they cannot afford to connect to 
the system or cover related costs. Rather than allowing misinformation and fear to dominate 
the conversation, I urge the Board to consider hosting a public forum specifically aimed at 
helping residents understand their options, including applying for grants or securing no-
interest loans. This could provide real relief, dispel rumors, and help ensure the community 
can move forward together.  Furthermore, if the opponents of the project put their energy into 
starting a GoFundMe to help residents in need - instead of a GoFundMe to sue the Sewer Board 
- our whole community would be better for it. 
 
The sewer project is about the long-term health, safety, and future of our county. I hope the 
discussion can be elevated to one of constructive solutions rather than personal attacks. 
 
Sincerely, 
A Concerned Marshall County Resident 
 


